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NOTICE OF REPRESENTATION BY AN INDEPENDENT REGISTERED 
MUNICIPAL ADVISOR 

September 2020 
 
 
The Maricopa County Special Health Care District is aware of the “Municipal Advisor Rule” of 
the Securities and Exchange Commission and the “independent registered municipal advisor” 
(IRMA) exemption from the definition of “advice.” 
 
The Special Health Care District has retained Stifel, Nicolaus & Company, Incorporated for the 
provision of Financial Advisory Services and will rely on the Firm to, among other things, advise 
the Special Health Care District regarding proposals from financial services firms concerning the 
issuance of municipal securities financial products (including investments of bond proceeds and 
escrow investments).  For purposes of the Municipal Advisor Rule, Stifel is serving as an 
independent registered municipal advisor to the Special Health Care District. 
 
Proposals regarding the issuance of municipal securities financial products and investment of bond 
proceeds or escrow investments may be addressed to: 
 

Chief Financial Officer 
Valleywise Health 

2601 E. Roosevelt Street 
Phoenix, AZ  85008 

claire.agnew@valleywisehealth.org 
 
If the proposal received will be seriously considered by the District, the entity will share the 
document with its municipal advisor. 
 
This notice is in effect unless rescinded or revised by the Maricopa County Special Health 
Care District. 
 


